August 10, 2022

Neighbors,

| know what you are thinking! Didn’t he just send out a newsletter? Yes | did, but after last night’s
community meeting | decided to do a follow-up.

First of all, | want to stress again the call for volunteers to participate in the various committees here
in the Arboretum. Community participation is one of the things that makes this neighborhood what it
is.

| also want to remind you all about the elections for board occurring at the annual meeting in
November. Two of the three board members, whose terms are expiring, are not running
for reelection. This is a great opportunity to get involved in the association!

In an effort to invite more participation, we are resuming monthly community meetings in September
(13 Sep at 7PM.) | encourage you all to attend these meetings.

Finally, there is a freestanding basketball net outside the gate to the tennis courts. If you want it, its
yours - "first come, first served.” It will be there a week, after which it will be hauled off.

Jim Conklin
President ACA



